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Purpose 
The purpose of the project is to include data entries in Banner for each of the Support Cohorts1 and 
Success Centers2 for students who are receiving a substantial level of services. 
 

Work Plan 
 Each Cohort/Center will, with research assistance, define the “substantial” level of 

service to positively impact a student’s success goals and attach the Cohort/Center tag 
to those students in Banner.  

 The project will develop regular reports of the impact of each Cohort/Center on student 
success metrics for use in accountability reporting, planning, and budgeting for 
continuous quality improvement.  

 The team will assist in developing a case management system in which counselors, 
support providers, and related administrators can access and interact with the full range 
of support each student is receiving—or could receive—to guide that student’s progress 
on the path to their educational goal 

Members  
Forming a short-term Workgroup that includes:  

1) IT: Dale Vickers & Antonio Bangloy plus Beverly Heasley, Vimi Bharadwaj, Monica 

Cantu-Chan, and Ron Bean;  

2) Research: Barbara McNeice-Stallard plus Maria Tsai and Lisa DiDonato;  

3) Student Services: Audrey Yamagata-Noji & Tom Mauch, plus Sandra Bollier, Francisco 

Dorame, and Eric Lara;  

4) Instruction: Madelyn Arballo plus Meghan Chen. 

  
 


